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Safeguard measures on certain steel products 
 

Note to the file 
 

Note to interested parties and contributors  
 

This note to the file records a meeting between members of the Trade Remedies 
Investigation Directorate (TRID) investigation team and representatives from EEF Limited 
(UK Steel) on 24 February 2021. 

Meetings are usually held between a single interested party or contributor and the TRID 
case team. They may be held in person or virtually. They are an informal way for interested 
parties or contributors to discuss issues relating to an ongoing investigation and provide 
additional information to our investigations team.  

For further information regarding meetings and hearings, please see our guidance on 
meetings, hearings and visits: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-uk-trade-
remedies-investigations-process/meetings-hearings-and-visits#meeting-us-during-an-
investigation-or-review 

The meeting was requested by EEF Limited (UK Steel) to submit evidence relating to the 
transition review.  
 
EEF Limited (UK Steel) were informed that meeting did not constitute a hearing.  
 
During the meeting, EEF Limited (UK Steel) provided information relevant to the transition 
review and the points discussed will be confirmed through a written submission that will be 
published to the public file in due course.  
 
The following topics were discussed:  

 Increase in imports 
 Likelihood of increased imports  
 Likelihood of serious injury 
 Economic Interest Test 
 Other issues 

EEF Limited were asked to provide a written submission to support all arguments made 
during the meeting and this will be made available on the public file in due course. 

 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
Further information  
 
You can find more information about our investigations processes in our online trade 
remedies guidance: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-uk-trade-
remedies-investigations-process  
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